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The purpose of this meeting was to identify the economic power transfer sensitivities to 

be studied. 

 

The welcome and introduction were made by Scott Parker from DESC. 

 

Scott Parker reviewed the agenda and discussed the purpose and goals of the meeting. 

 

Scott Parker reviewed the previous economic power transfer sensitivity studies. 

 

Scott Parker and Chris Wagner reviewed the economic power transfer sensitivity rules 

and led a discussion of the economic transfer sensitivity candidates.  The SCRTP 

stakeholders selected five sensitivity studies. 

 

Scott Parker reviewed the FERC Order 890 regional planning process.   

 

Jake Biddix from Santee Cooper gave an update on multi-planning assessment studies. 

 

Scott Parker reviewed the next meeting activities. 

 

Closing comments were made by Scott Parker. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 AM. 
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